CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA
www.manitowoc.org

May 5, 2021
TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: AGMT-21-09 Contract with Philippi Quality Construction, Inc.

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the April 21, 2021 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to approve entering
into an agreement, AGMT-21-09, with Philippi Quality Construction, Inc. for Red Arrow Park
building upgrades for a contract price of $23,528.00.

“Moved by City Attorney Kathleen McDaniel, seconded by City Clerk Mackenzie Reed-
Kadow, and unanimously carried to enter into the agreement with the company that submits

the lowest bid received by the City by Friday, April 23, 2021. Ayes, 6. Nays, none.”

Very Truly Yours,
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MACKENZIE REED-KADOW
Secretary Board of Public Works

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow, City Clerk
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